
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
For Immediate Release – February 19, 2024 
 

Street Closure Scheduled on Dargan Street  
between Elm and Cedar on February 20-21, 2024,  

between the hours of 9:00am – 6:30pm. 
 
Media Contacts: 
Clint Moore, Assistant City Manager of Development,  
843-665-2047 or cmoore@cityofflorence.com 
 
FLORENCE, SC –   The City of Florence would like to notify the public of a temporary street 
closure on Dargan Street between Elm and Cedar on Tuesday, February 20th and Wednesday, 
February 21st between the hours of 9:00am – 6:30pm each day. The closure will allow 
Honeycutt Construction to complete a sewer tap installation to service the new Leatherman 
Behavioral Healthcare Pavilion at this location. 
 
A map is attached that indicates where the scheduled work will occur, and motorists are asked 
to take alternate routes to avoid this area if possible.  
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